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 Hello Coopers Lane Family and Friends 
What a lovely week it’s been in school with so much excitement everywhere. 
Particularly in Year 2, where our baby chicks hatched at the start of the week. 

What a wonderful thing to observe! Take a look: 
https://twitter.com/cooperslanesch/status/1372112237536677888?s=12 

 
To end the week, we’ve been superhero crazy for Comic Relief. The school 
gates burst open this morning and the children flooded through in fabulous 
superhero costumes, donating money for Comic Relief as they sped inside. 

Well done everyone! 

 



 



 



 



 


